
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/21/2014 12:43:41 PM 
Subject: FW: H3945

Attachments: H3945 memo.pdf

From: Hazelwood, Cathy
Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 10:12 AM
To: Patel, Swati; Patrick Dennis
Subject: H3945

Attached please find a memo of questions and concerns we have about H3945 prior to its discussion in House
Judiciary tomorrow. I have been called to testify in a trial in Horry County tomorrow, but Herb will be at the Judiciary 
meeting.

Cathy

Cathy L. Hazelwood
General Counsel & Deputy Director
State Ethics Commission
5000 Thurmond Mall, Suite 250
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803-253-4192
https://ethics.sc.gov
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